
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 30th, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. or as soon 
thereafter as practicable, at a regularly scheduled public meeting of the Board of 
Supervisors of the County of El Dorado which will be held at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, 
CA, the Board will be reviewing information and findings regarding the solar power 
purchase agreements for the installation of solar photovoltaic systems and related 
agreements.  At said meeting, the Board will hold a public hearing on and adopt findings 
required by Government Code section 4217.12 regarding anticipated energy cost savings 
and other benefits the County shall receive as a result of the power purchase agreements 
and related agreements.  The agreements and supporting documents will be included with 
the Board’s regular public agenda for the April 30th, 2019 meeting.   
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